White, Rebekah

From: Charles Charles <delijp28@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 12:25 PM

To: CorpAddressChange

Subject: Docurment # L89169 Patti & Merritt Enterprises

In regards to the corporation Patti & Merritt Enterprises Doc # L89169, this email is to inform that a typo has
been overlooked in regards to a corporate officer. The name appears as Charles M Merritt Jr but should read
Charles E Merritt Jr Florida driver license # M630 145 72 148 0. The address for Joe Patti's seafood deli being
610 South C st Pensacola Fl. Your assistance in resolving this is greatly appreciated. We will make sure to file
the name correctly in 2013 but are hoping to have it changed as soon as possible to clear up some issues we are
having with the business now.

Thank You.

Charles E Merritt Jr

850 503 3091 Cel

850 434 3193 Joe Pattis Deli

400242183294



